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I am living in Oxford House Coburg, in Eugene, OR. 

 

I am opposed to bill HB 2239 

The certification process and standards of Oxford House Inc. should be held on equal 

footing as the NARR certification. 

 

I believe there is a need to have several different sober living housing choices 

because different things work for different people and I believe the democratic 

process to be very important and the self supporting model of one addict helping 

another is without parallel. The success rate that Oxford House Inc holds speaks for 

itself and therefore should continue to run as it has with great success for the past 50 

years so that we can continue to help the addict that’s in need. 

 

Respectfully, 

Trevor Sims 

 


